
Knights of Columbus 

April 7, 2019 

Worthy State Deputy 
Worthy State Chaplain 
Past State Deputies 
State Officers, Directors, Chairmen 
Oregon Delegates 

My Brothers all, 

The Ecclesiastical Greetings Committee met to express appreciation and profound respect for all 
our clergy and in a special way for those deacons, priests, and bishops who took a personal part 
in the 2019 Oregon State 111th Annual Convention in Lebanon, Oregon. Among these, Most 
Rev. Alexander Sample, Archbishop of Portland in Oregon and through prayers, Most Reverend 
Liam Carey, Bishop of Baker. We also include our state chaplain, Reverend Father Theodore 
Lange, Auxiliary State Chaplain Very Reverend Todd Unger, Reverend Monsignor Joseph 
Betschart and Right Reverend Jeremy Driscoll, OSB- Abbot Mt. Angel Abby.  

We respectfully request that the Oregon State Deputy write individual letters of appreciation to 
the above expressing the appreciation of all the members of the State Convention for the 
presence and participation of the above-named clergy. 

As always, the Oregon Knight of Columbus remain steadfast and strong in solidarity with our 
Bishops, Priests, Deacons, Clergy and all men and women called to Religious Life. 

Fraternally, 

Chairman: 1577 Michael Woody ___________________________ 

Advisor: Reverend Father Theodore Lange ___________________________ 

First Delegate: 2325        ___________________________ 

First Delegate: 6602   ___________________________ 

First Delegate: 8270    ___________________________ 

First Delegate: 15595   ____________________________ 

First Delegate: 15729   ___________________________ 

Alternate Delegate 2221  ____________________________ 


